
15.4.24 
 
Good morning,  
 
I hope everyone had a fantastic Easter break. I spent a lot of the time (weather permitting) 
doing my best to lay paving slabs in my garden! 
 
We have reached the Summer term and suddenly the end of the year feels very close. I've 
had a fantastic time so far with Amber Class and I know we will continue this over the next 
couple of months. 
 
This term we will have a strong focus on writing and grammar - readying ourselves for Key 
Stage 2. This will involve writing letters, narratives, newspaper articles and poetry among 
other genres. 
 
In maths we begin our next unit - fractions. We will begin this week by considering parts and 
wholes before moving on to halves, quarters and thirds in the next two weeks. 
 
History will be our focus foundation subject this term and we will be learning all about Mary 
Seacole. This will link to our art work as well as our reading where we will learn about other 
aspects of black history. 
 
Please see the summer term curriculum leaflet which will come home soon for more details. 
It will also be available to view on the class page of the school website. 
 
As always, please ensure children are reading each day at home - every child, every day - a 
reader 
 
PE this week, and each week this half term, will be on Thursday. 
 
Thank you, 
 
S Autie 
Year 2 Teacher 
St Day & Carharrack Primary School 
 


